
Greg Field
Yarmouth
LD 1750
I live in Yarmouth. I support the recommendation of the Rail Use Advisory Council 
for the  interim use of the Berlin subdivision as a pedestrian and bike trail. With a 
group of ~10 friends, we enjoy use of similar trail networks such as "Sebago to the 
Sea" and the Eastern Trail in Scarborough and points south. 
Thank you for your consideration.


